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June 30, 1971
Dear Comrade Stein,

This will acknowledge receipt of a copy of the May
issue of Quatrieme Internationale. It came in today's mail.

I note that the envelope was postmarked June 24, 1971.
There may have been a delay of a day or two in delivery be-
cause the old address of Intercontinental Press was used.

We have written twice asking that Quatrieme Internationale.
like the other publications of our movement, be mailed to our
new address; but as yet no attention seems to have been paid
to our request.

In any case, we finally received a copy of the issue
of Quatrieme Internationale containing the second part of
the article on Brazil by Pinheiro and Mattos which was
dated as having been written last January. We plan to pub-
lish an English translation of this part in the July 12
issue of Intercontinental Press. The first part will appear
in the July 5 issue, wiich is now at the printers.

Comradely yours,

s/ Joseph Hansen

cc: United Secretariat
Political Bureau of the
Ligue Communiste
Political Committee,
Socialist Workers Party
Editor, Quatrieme Internationale



